Dear Sir/Madam,
This is Mr. Santosh Kumar S. I have registered for Do Not Disturb Service (DND) to my mobile No. 9052770101 in the year 2009. But even then I’m getting messages from the  Vodafone to me. 

I already intimated the same to Customer Care of Vodafone and asked to register a complaint. That day a girl named Amrita spoke to me. She said she raised a complaint. But the messages did not stop.

I personally went and gave a complaint at Vodafone stores. But even today I’m receiving messages from them. So I’m  complaining the same to you.

I hope a earlier reply from you.

My mail address: mailsntsh@gmail.com
Regards,

Santosh Kumar S.

